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December 8, 1992

J. Kevin O'Brien, Chief

FOI/PA Section

Information Management Divigion
Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, DC 20535

Dear Mr, C'Brien:
This letter constitutes a request under the Freedom of

Informati § 552. It is submitted on behalf of
my clien

I regUest a copy of the FBI Headquarters file maintained
uffer jhe name

For purposes of fee assessment, E_;ggng;;_;hTt this be
processed as a "news media™ request, is currently
conducting research for a book on the Department of Justice to
be published by & Company. As his enclosed
resume indicates is an established journalist with
numerous publications to his credit. I further request that all
duplication fees ?s_uaixad‘_na_the release of the Bureaun's file
on the - and dissemination of that
information -- will contribute significantly to the public's
understanding of government operations and activities.

As the FOIA requires, I will anticipate your response to
this request within ten working days.

Sincerely,

encl.
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